







August 13, 2025

Honourable Paul Calandra Minister of Education Ontario Ministry of Education 438 University Avenue, 5th Floor Toronto, ON M5G 2K8

SENT BY EMAIL

Dear Minister Calandra,

Under <u>ONTARIO REGULATION 83/24</u>, DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION PERFORMANCE APPRAISAL, notification to the Minister of Education and posting to the Board's website that the Director's Performance Appraisal Plan is in place for this upcoming year is required by August 15.

In alignment with the requirements in this 2025-2026 performance cycle, I have met with Director of Education, Marianne Mazzorato, to finalize her performance plan for the July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026 cycle.

Additionally, the Director of Education Performance Appraisal Plan for 2025 to 2026 has been put in place and confirmation by way of this letter will be posted on the DPCDSB website.

For your information and reference.

Superviso